
From: Susan Byrd <practicallythere@gmail.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 12/1/2017 10:59:21 AM
Subject: Personhood Act Time is of the Essence!

Dear Lieutenant Governor Bryant,


Thank you for pledging to sign personhood legislation. I respectfully ask that you issue a public 
statement today to the SC Senate and ask for a successful Senate Judiciary vote on S217 no later 
than January 16, 2018 and ask for a Rules Committee Special Order slot for S217 no later than 
January 30, 2018. Time is of the essence! Please continue to take initiative to save the precious 
unborn in our state.
 

Sincerely,
 
Susan Byrd, Fort Mill
 

GIVING THANKS WITH A GRATEFUL HEART!
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